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June 4, 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Attached is a report furnished in accordance with Florida Statute, Section 1010.215, which 

presents how school budget dollars were utilized for the benefit of the students of Indian River 

County Schools during the 2017-2018 school year.  The purpose of this “School Financial Report” 

is to inform parents and other citizens how much money was available for each school from state 

and local sources, lottery dollars, federal dollars, and private donations and how the funds were 

spent in nine key areas.   Each school’s revenue allocation is based upon the percentages of district 

revenues by source and represents the amounts that the school utilized to cover actual recorded 

expenses.   

The expenses are reported in total by type and also broken out with a per student cost based upon 

a full-time equivalent (un-weighted FTE) student.   In addition, costs for teachers and teacher aides 

are further listed by instructional program categories, such as basic education, exceptional student 

education (ESE), vocational, and English for speakers of other languages (ESOL).   Adult 

programs are not included.   The materials, supplies, and operating capital outlay category is also 

shown by student FTE and in total by types of items purchased, such as textbooks and computers.     

Please review the information provided.  If you have questions or concerns regarding this report, 

please contact the principal of your child’s school.  As always, the District welcomes your interest 

and suggestions. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Susan Moxley, Ed.D. 

Superintendent  
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